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Speak Up for Libraries! Post Card Campaign 
 
Monarch Library Systems has supplied Mead with, Speak Up for Libraries! pre-addressed 
postage-paid postcards.   
 
Patrons are welcome to complete the postcard stating their feedback on proposed budgetary 
cuts to the Institute of Museum and Library Services, a federal agency which funds several 
statewide library programs.  
 
The postcards will be available through the month of July, and are located on a pedestal just 
outside of Mead’s Jerry Black Café. 


